
From: Koletzke, Marilyn
To: Rama.Iyer@mosaicco.com
Cc: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: DEP File No. 1050059-066-AC, Multifos C Kiln - Methods of Operation, New Wales Plant
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 2:48:05 PM

Mr. Iyer,
 
This is a follow up to a voice mail message that I left this afternoon. The 90-day extension that was
granted on October 18, 2010 for the Multifos C Kiln at the New Wales Plant will expire on  next
week.
 
We are awaiting additional information as addressed in the Request for Additional Information
dated July 23, 2010.
 
Thank you
 
Marilyn Koletzke
 
 
Marilyn Koletzke, P.E. 
Engineer
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resource Management
New Source Review
marilyn.koletzke@dep.state.fl.us
 (850) 273-6629

 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Mimi
Drew is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to
you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this
link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
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